
NEWSLETTER

LEADERSHIP CORNER

Dear Esteemed Members,

This month, we've come together to celebrate Down Syndrome
Awareness, shining a light on the incredible individuals and families
in our down syndrome community. In those celebrations, we had
our annual World Down Syndrome Day bowling event where we all
celebrated, bowled, ate, and had a great time with our community. 

Other Events/Activities we held were our monthly Coffee and
Conversation gathering. Parents came relaxed, unwinded, and
discussed with other parents about many topics that they were
concerned or interested in. Our monthly Read A-Long was a
shamrock full of fun as well. The book discussed 

We've seen how small acts of kindness, understanding, and support
can lead to big changes. Whether it's through raising awareness,
attending events, or simply starting conversations, we are making
an impact. 

We are all excited for what we have instore for our organization
these upcoming months.

With heartfelt gratitude and hope,

Isabel Rojas-Knapp
Vice President 
BROWARD GOLD COST DOWN SYNDROME
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Our Children’s Social
Group
Our kids had a great time at the
Tradewinds & Atlantic Railroad for a
farm adventure. Thanks to our social
coordinator, Patricia Garland for
organizing the event for our
members,

World Down Syndrome Day
WOW! What a great time we all had at
our yearly bowling gathering,
celebrating our kiddos and how special
they are!

Read-Along 
At our monthly Read Along,  we
celebrated St. Patricks Day with
friends! What a shamrock kind of day!

See more on 

ACTIVITIES

PONYS & TRAINS

READ, EAT, PLAY, LOVE!

BOWLING TIME!



+
-

World Down Syndrome Day Shirt- STILL AVAILABLE! First
come first served. Scan QR code or go to our shop on our site to
purchase. https://bgcdownsyndrome.org/shop/

FT Lauderdale United FC- Honarary Captain! We are
proud to say that one of our very own members will be an
honrary captain at the remaining home games for Ft.
Lauderdale United FC. Get your tickets now and help
BGCDSO raise funds from every ticket sold. See attached
flyer!

New Members-  We give a warm welcome to
new members at BGCDSO! We are beyond
proud of serving and supporting many more
families!

FUNDRAISING, LEADERSHIP, COMMUNITY

See more on 

GROWTH

Robert Lauriston
Cecilia Losada
Jeremiah Miller
Christa Nabar



Eva

Benson

Chad

Madison

Marcia



See more on 
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Youth Mental Health First Aid Training- Let’s take advantage of this
one day training and learn how to guide our special ones through
mental health. 

Spring Shopping Social- Let’s shop for a cause! When you shop at the
Shopping social BGCDSO will recieve a percentage of the profits. 

Sicilian Oven- Dine and help raise funds for BGCDSO! Let them know
you are supporting us and they will give back a portion of the sale.
Thank you!

Photo & Video Shoot- Lets smile for the camaraderie! We are going to
broadcast our special superstars in our soon to come updated website!

New families Luncheon- Join us welcoming new families to our
beautiful community!

Hoppy Egg Hunt 2025- Spring is coming! Join us at Tree Tops Park
Davie for a picnic and arts & crafts.

Adult Mental Health First Aid Training- Let’s take advantage of this
one day training and learn how to guide our special ones through
mental health. 

Make A Mother’s Day Floral Arrangement- Time to make our moms
feel extra special! Limited to first 30 who reserve. 

Hello Summer Dance-Join us in welcoming summer by dancing,
socializing and having lots of fun! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS



See more on 

SPECIAL THANKS

Thank you to Walmart/Sunrise Sam’s Club
Facility #6341 for choosing Broward Gold

Coast Down Syndrome Organization to
receive their Community Grant! 

We appreciate your support. Every
donation received helps us to continue our

mission!


